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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 
Monday 7th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Young Spirit of Adventure Team Building Day – Friday 1st April 2022 

 

 

Year’s 3 and 4 have an exciting opportunity to work with Mark and his team from 

Young Spirit of Adventure.  Mark and the school have been working together for 

many years now successfully running our year 5 and 6 residential trips. 

 

We thought it would be a great opportunity for our lower key stage 2 children to 

spend some time with Mark, getting to know him and his team, before they embark 

on their first residential.  The day will consist of two halves.  Year 3 will participate in 

the morning and year 4 in the afternoon.  The children will engage in a range of 

activities which will be based on communication, reasoning and problem-solving 

skills.  The children will be focusing on their resilience, individual well-being, thinking of 

the needs of others as well as having great fun!  There will also be time at the end of 

the year 4 session for questions that the children may have about the year 5 

residential.  

 

This enrichment experience is a costed activity and so we will need to cover the cost 

relating to this experience through a voluntary payment from parents.  The cost is £5 

per child.  As is always the case, should we fail to receive sufficient payment to 

cover the cost of the experience we will make arrangements to cancel the event 

and return any payments that have been made. 

 

Permission for your child to take part in this this fantastic opportunity is on School 

Gateway where payments should also be made.  We would ask that payments are 

made in full by Monday 21st March 2022 to ensure the event takes place. 

 

If you have any questions or comments about this experience, please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s learning leader who will be happy to talk with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michaela Cousins 

Year 3 and 4 Coordinator 
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